
KNOWSLEY CENTRAL 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

Our celebrations this week: 
• Well done to class Redwood who achieved  100% attendance  last week!  

• Well done to Frankie, Maria, Layton  and Teddy for being good friends. 

 

 

 

• Willow Class have been celebrating Nursery Rhyme week! They have 

focused on the nursery rhyme “5 little men in a flying saucer” and role played 

with aliens in a spaceship and investigated light and dark in a ‘rocket’. 

 

 

 

 

 

• Juniper Class celebrated when Max got a certificate 

from his dance group. He was happy and proud to 

bring it in to class to show everyone, well done Max. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Poppy Appeal well done to pupils 

from class Rowan who kindly sold the 

poppy goods to pupils and helped raise 

money for the poppy appeal. 

   

Friday 18th November 2022  

 

FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

The pupils and staff are           

identifying acts of         

kindness  throughout the 

school. 

Our award winners this week 

are: 

Blossom: Ryan 

Apple:     Theodore 

Juniper:  Max   

Maple:     Oscar J              

Willow:    Bella             

Holly:          Vincent             

Chestnut: Lexi       

Mulberry:  Riley 

Redwood: Alfie H 

Rowan :   Callum      



CLASS OF THE WEEK       

APPLE 
Apple class have had a very busy week celebrating national nursey rhyme week. We have also 
had a tea party and celebrated Bailey's birthday. Some of the children enjoyed pretending to be 
the doctor from the nursery rhyme Miss Dolly, others pretended to be a baker and made their 
friends some pat-a-cakes, they got very messy! The children enjoyed their party food and     
copying the dance moves of some of our favourite songs. We have had great fun!   



PARENT INFORMATION  

This Weeks  

Attendance  

 % 

Blossom 91.7 

Apple 95.6 

Maple 98.9 

Juniper 98.0 

Willow 87.5 

Holly 98.0 

Chestnut 83.0 

Mulberry 93.0 

Redwood 94.0 

Rowan 93.0 

Whole School 93.4 

Christmas Holidays 

School will close for the Christmas Holidays  on Wednesday 21st             

December at 1.15pm and will re-open on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

We will share our important Christmas dates with you next week. 

School Food Bank 

At Knowsley Central School we aware of how expensive food can be at the moment, with this     
in mind staff would like to set up our own food bank. Sadly, over 13 million people live below the 
poverty line in the UK and the need for foodbanks is increasing. Last year, well over a million 
emergency food packages were  given out to adults and children in need.   

Our foodbank will aim to support families who are finding these times difficult.   

If you would like more information regarding how we can help you and your family please contact 
Vicky.  

 

 

 

Well done to Alfie and Callum who com-
pleted a sponsored Mega Maths        
Challenge for children in Need. The boys 
completed their challenge and got all of 
their questions correct! They raised lots of 
money for charity. Excellent work boys! 

 

Thank you so much to everyone for their 
kind donations of cakes for the Children in 
Need Cake sale” we raised a great   
amount of money. 

 

Please  can we remind parents and carers of the importance of  ensuring that your child is in 
school for the whole day. If your child needs to be collected early please can you contact the 
school office beforehand.  

Recently some of the local residents have raised concerns regarding parking at the start and the 
end of the school day. Please can we ask that when dropping off and collecting your child that 
you park considerately to ensure the continued safety of our pupils and the local residents. 

Holy Communion 

If you would like more information about your child taking their first 

Holy communion please contact Vicky to discuss, thank you. 


